JUNE

Hello Sippican Countryside School-Age families! As we enter the month
of June we have some updates and reminders:

*Monday June 7th-Half Day
*Monday June 21st-Half Day

*Tuesday June 22nd starts the school age summer program at the
Rochester Memorial School. Please let us know at your earliest
convenience if you will need summer care for your child.

*We are encouraging all families to pay their balances through the
kangarootime app.

This month's themes are Dinosaurs, Camping, Pond life
and Hawaii!

If you have any questions feel free to speak with us,
Bonnie and Jade

Bonnie@countrysidechildcare.net
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